
 
Anthony Smith  
 
Dear Mingenew Shire Resident,  
 
I am proud to call Mingenew home, and my wife Freya and I are fortunate to have two young 
children, who we want to have the same opportunities and experiences that living in a rural 
community offered us.  
 
As a current Councillor I now have a greater insight into local government and wish to use this 
experience to continue advocating for our town; for small business to develop and prosper; 
to improve aesthetics and amenities for our community and to continue the promotion of our 
region as a great place to live and visit. 
 
As a local small business owner/operator and an active member within the community, I 
consider myself to be very approachable and hope to continue as your community 
representative on Council to ensure the betterment and future prosperity of our Shire if re-
elected. 
 
 
Sincerely  
Anthony Smyth  
33 Bride St  
Mingenew 6522 Ph: 0428 448 031 
 


